
THE  NEW  SWEDISH  CONSUL  TO
ISRAEL  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Friday the 25th of September / 8th of October 2010 the new
Consul  of  Sweden  {Konungariket  Sverige}  to  Israel  His
Excellency Mr. Axel Wernhoff  visited His Beatitude Patriarch
of Jerusalem Theophilos III on the occasion of the assumption
of his new duties as Consul.

Within the framework of this visit an interesting discussion
took place regarding the role of the Patriarchate and about
the Library of the Patriarchate which he visited, along with
the Librarian, in order to see a manuscript with a text of Job
which his son is researching and been involved with.
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